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Hello Gypsys!  

  What a beautiful sunny morning it is here again today! Don’t you just love it? Our rainy winter gifted us 
with so many colorful wildflowers and beautiful sights! I am loving it all! Well, let me correct that.. All of it 
except the weeds. The term “growing like a weed” certainly makes sense to me now.  

  A big thank you to all who painted with Judy last month! What a cute project and she always has so many 
great painting tips she shares. Great class! Thank you Judy. Be sure to sign up to paint the colorful and cute 
piece with Deb Ramo this month. The patriotic design is perfect for Memorial Day and our upcoming summer 
months!  

  I have emailed a survey asking for our member’s input. Thank you to all who have responded. The results 
will be shared and discussed with the board to help decide on future meetings and events. We want to hear 
from everyone. This is your guild and it’s a great way for you to be heard. Please try to respond before May 
6. The board will be meeting again on May 8 to discuss the results as well as so many other things. Did you 
know all members in good standing are welcome to attend a board meeting? It’s a great way to see what we 
do and maybe it will entice you to hold a board position in the future.  

  Have you signed up for the Gypsy Toler Art-rageous Painting Party yet? There are only a few seats left so 
what are you waiting for? It will be a fun time with friends! The kits and swag are being assembled this week 
and will be ready to be shipped to our Zoomers mid May. How excited are you all? We sure are! Just a side 
note, maybe the projects aren’t something you think you would be interested in. Not only can we all learn 
something from every class/teacher, but think of the fun you have when you paint with others! I hear all the 
time, people say they aren’t crazy about a project so they don’t sign up. I too am guilty of that but are we 
missing out? You betcha we are in more ways than one!  

For those lucky members who attended the Pacific Expo in Oregon, we can’t wait to see all your pics and 
hear all about it! Next year it will be longer and have many classes! There is another new one popping up in 
Tennessee next year. Registration for the New England Traditions one (Net) opened up yesterday and they 
already had over 300 registered in the first afternoon! OKC Painting Palooza registration has been open and I 
know several of you plan to attend this great event! So many choices out there again along with all the clas-
ses being offered on Zoom. It is obvious to me that painters are tired of not getting together with friends 
and are ready to go back to the old days of in person events. So exciting!!  

  Have a wonderful week and I hope to see you all painting along with Deb on Thursday May 18. Heidi 
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Charities: 
Regina Taylor 
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Sunshine: 
Georgia Magarrell 
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Treasurer: 
Jolene Cooley 

  April 2023   

     

CHECKBOOK BEGINNING BALANCE (4/01/2023): $14,749.07  

INCOME:     

 26-Apr-23 Membership Fees $40.00  

 25-Apr-23 Paypal Transfer $3,111.85  

 3-Apr-23 Square Transfer $62.57  

 23-Apr-23 Art-Rageous Seminar Payments $1,105.00  

 18-Apr-23 Programs $100.00  

 10-Apr-23 Art-Rageous Seminar Payments $1,170.00  

     

  TOTAL: $5,589.42  

     

EXPENSES:    

4978 18-Apr-23 
Reimburse Jolene Cooley for April Storage 
Unit $198.00  

4980 26-Apr-23 
Reimburse Marthalene Roberts for post-
age $11.00  

4981 24-Apr-23 
April Teacher Fee and Shop Rental-
Oflanarys $200.00  

     

  TOTAL: $409.00 $19,929.49 

     

OUTSTANDING 
CHECKS:    

4980 26-Apr-23 
Reimburse Marthalene Roberts for post-
age $11.00  

4981 24-Apr-23 
April Teacher Fee and Shop Rental-
Oflanarys $200.00  

     

  TOTAL: $211.00  

     

BANK ENDING BALANCE 4/30/2023): $20,140.49 $19,929.49 

     

CHECKBOOK ENDING BALANCE (4/30/2023): $19,929.49  
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Programs: 
Carol Whitton 
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Ways & Means: 
Carm Brooker & Cheryl Jones 

Membership: 
Janet Mitchell 

 Gypsy’s are currently 128 members strong! We have a reputation for having a fun time 

and people want to come have a fun time with us. We have members from all over the US! 

We have 6 new members since the last newsletter:  Welcome ladies!! 

 

Susan Cray from Trenton, New Jersey 

Brenda Hatfield from Kingman, Arizona 

Dori Hebron from Highland, CA 

Karen Sink from Pomona, CA 

Leslie Snowball from Redlands, CA 

Nancy Wilson from El Cajon, CA 

Hi Gypsys: 

 Summer is here!  At least today, who knows about tomorrow with our crazy weather.    

 The Art-rageous party is almost here and wait until you see all the raffle prizes we have for you.  Thanks to Cheryl, Cecilia, 
and Heidi—we made a good start at cleaning out the Gypsy’s storage unit. So much good stuff in there—this raffle will remind you 
of the awesome raffles we had at summer sleepover, in the old days.  There will be some large pieces of wood this time, so come 
prepared. We will be using the same ticket system as last time. It simplified the drawing process.  There will also be a lot of free 
wood so for all of you that paint to sell, it will be a gold mine. 

 We can still use gift cards. If you have any that 
you are not going to use, feel free to drop them off at 
O’Flanary’s or mail them to me. Also gift baskets will be 
greatly appreciated.                                                          

 Hope you’re joining us June 9th and 10th at the 
Mansion.   Paint projects, food, games, raffles and friend-
ship. What fun! 

Carm & Cheryl 
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GYPSY TOLERS MEMBERSHIP 2023 

 

It is that time of year - Gypsy Membership for 2023 

 

The 2023 Membership form is attached.  Please fill out the form in its entirety – EVEN if none of your 
information has changed 

RECAP: 

Provide a fully completed New/Renewal Form 

Provide your fee in the amount of $20 or let me know if you wish to be invoiced by PayPal 

 

Please feel free to share the New/Renewal form with family and friends who would enjoy joining our 
chapter.  The more, the merrier. 

 

Please feel free to call me at 760-900-9343 if you should have any questions. 

 

The Gypsy Tolers Board and I look forward to another creative, exciting, fun year in 2023. 

 

Janet Mitchell 

2023 Membership Chair 
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Secretary: 
Ursula Peine 

Gypsy Tolers Board Meeting 

Called to Order on: February 08th, 2023, at 9:30 am 

By: Heidi Allison, President 

Approved April 12, 2023 

Board and Committee members present:  Heidi Allison, Janet Mitchell, Ursula Peine, Jolene Cooley, Cecilia Luk, Bon-

nie Dominguez, Carmelita Brooker, Georgia Magarrell, Carol Whitton, Judy Coates, and Nancy Schatz. 

President, Heidi Allison: 

LapTop: Our new laptop was purchased. The price came in around $800.00 with tax. 

Cash Register: Approval came in for the cash register. Cecilia Luk is working on finding a cash register that will run 

an accurate Z report. We will be standardizing tags for all future Heritage sales. 

Spring Exchange: 28 members have signed up so far. Heidi will be sending out the rules again. It’s so nice to see 

lots of friends being made throughout our guild. 

Spring Event: We are working on a name and theme for our function. Committee is coming together. We have 4 

teachers; Liz Vigliotto, Heidi Allison, Janet Mitchell, and Judy Coates. The food will be catered as this takes 

place in lieu of a summer sleepover. The event will be zoomed and in person. Our site looks to be the Burrage 

Mansion. Looking to be a 2 day event. Friday night and all day Saturday. All teachers will receive kits and will not 

be charged. Committee members will receive 50% off. We are finalizing dates and working on a price. 

Fall Function:  We also plan on hosting a fall function. Tentative date has been set for 10/21/23. 

 

Programs, Carol Whitton: 

Programs are all set for the year. We have received many compliments on our set up. I am being contacted by 

teachers who would like to teach the following year. We usually have 20-30 participants in each program. 

San Bernardino Fair:  All members are encouraged to set aside projects to submit this year to the fair. Carol made 

the motion we buy gift cards as prizes for each category so our art will continue to be displayed. Janet Mitchell 

seconded motion. Motion passed. 

Treasurer, Jolene Cooley: 

Currently our check book balance is $14,260.00. Jolene is working on our finalized budget for 2022. We made more 

income last year than expenses. She has sent out the 1099’s to teachers. She is also working on the 2023 budg-

et. 

Storage Unit:  Carol Whitton made the recommendation that we go through the unit and clear it out. We need to set 

a date to do so. 

Secretary, Ursula Peine: 

Presented January 2023 minutes. Motion made by Cecilia Luk to approve, and Jolene Cooley seconded. Motion car-

ried. 

 

Membership, Janet Mitchell: 

 

We currently have 119 members for 2023. 36 of our members are out of state. We are still waiting on 8 members 

from 2022 to renew. 
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Newsletter, Nancy Schatz: 

Please have all articles in by the 28
th
 of each month. 

 

Ways & Means, Carmelita Brooker/Cheryl Jones: 

 

Would like to continue to give away 1 free class and 1 gift card for each program. It is going well. 

They are working on raffle prizes for our spring program. 

 

Heritage Sale, Cecilia Luk: 

 

Working on securing a location with lots of foot traffic for the sale. Would also like to enlarge our budget and provide 

tags for the vendors. 

Discussed increasing fees for vendors next year to include a $25.00 per table fee for members and $40.00 table fee 

for non-members. Sales percentage to increase to 15%. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 am.  Minutes Respectfully Submitted by Ursula Peine. 

Minutes continued: 
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San Bernardino County Fair: 
Carol Whitton & Sue Clark 



May 2023  17 

 



May 2023  18 

 



May 2023  19 

 



May 2023  20 

 



May 2023  21 

 



May 2023  22 

 



May 2023  23 

 



May 2023  24 

 



May 2023  25 

 



May 2023  26 

 



May 2023  27 

 



May 2023  28 

 

Desert Quail Painters 

Summer Seminar 2023: 

Save the date...September 22 and 23, 2023 
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 The purpose of Gypsy 

Tolers is to stimulate interest in 

and appreciation for the art of tole 

and decorative painting. 

 We are a friendly group; our 

programs are designed for us to 

learn new techniques and try new 

products & mediums while having 

fun. 

 Gypsy Tolers welcomes new 

members and guests!!   

  

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President:  Heidi Allison 

1st VP Programs:  Carol Whitton 

2nd VP Charities: Regina Taylor 

Secretary:  Ursula Peine 

Membership:  Janet Mitchell 

Treasurer:  Jolene Cooley 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Audio Visual:  Cecilia Luk 

Historian:  Ginny Gilman 

Hospitality:   

Newsletter:  Nancy Schatz 

Ways & Means:  Carm Brooker & Cheryl Jones 

COMMITTEES 

Christmas Party:  Judy Coates & Ursula Peine 

County Fair:  Carol Whitton 

Education:  Bonnie Dominquez 

Gypsy Dollar Coordinator:  OPEN 

Gypsy Dollar Raffle:  OPEN 

Heritage Ornament :   

Heritage Sale:  Cecilia Luk 

Nominations:  OPEN 

Publicity & Website:  Deb Ramo 

Summer Sleepover:   

Sunshine/Birthdays:  Georgia Magarrell 


